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GREETINGS!  
We hope you and your families are 
doing well and staying safe during 
these unprecedented times!   

We need to hear your voices. The 
GA-AMCP Affiliate Chapter Board 
would like to know how we can 
best support our membership, 
given the current challenges and 
levels of comfort with group 
gatherings. We want to connect 
and be active in creative ways! 

Please take some time to 
participate in our survey by clicking 
here.  

 

Also, we are continuing our 
Student Advisory Board (SAB) to 
support local GA-AMCP student 
pharmacist chapters and their 
members by providing resources to 
help students grow professionally 
and expand their managed care 
network & knowledge.  

Below is a list of the exciting 
programs and opportunities that 
the SAB will be providing this year. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2aFL1WTrNR6afshLNSxjyJ7coqtS9VV2uyeMrfsl7yG_EDg/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP SURVEY 
Please click HERE to complete our membership survey. If you have examples to share along 
with suggestions, please contact GAAMCP@GMAIL.COM.    

STUDENT ADVISORY BOARD OPPORTUNITIES 
If you are a Managed Care Professional looking to volunteer or a Student Pharmacist 
interested in these exciting opportunities, we welcome you to participate! Please click 
HERE to sign-up. The deadline to sign-up to be a volunteer/mentor is September 30, 2020. 
If you have any questions, please contact your GA-AMCP Student Advisory Board Co-
Chairs, Michelle Aslami and Monee’ Bell at GAAMCP.SAB@GMAIL.COM.   

 

GA-AMCP Mentorship Program 

Managed care professionals and pharmacy students 
will be paired for general career mentorship for one 
academic school year. Pairings will be notified early 
October 2020 and are encouraged to meet (virtually 
or via phone at this time) at least quarterly.  

Managed Care Guest Speakers 

Pharmacists who sign-up will be included on an email 
list and notified when opportunities become available 
to speak or present at a local pharmacy school (virtual 
at this time). 

 

Student Managed Care Day 

Pharmacy students will be hosted by a local 
managed care organization for a half-day to 
learn about managed care pharmacy careers 
and postgraduate opportunities. More 
information and details to follow 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you again very soon!  

Sincerely, 

GA-AMCP Expanded Board 

 

 

Student Managed Care Day: TBD 
 
AMCP Nexus  

• Date: October 20th – October 23rd, 2020  
• Location: Virtual   
• Click here to register 

 
Winter Symposia: TBD 
Spring CE Meeting: TBD 

https://2020.amcpnexus.org/
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